
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Chillingham                             Term:   Summer 2                         

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

In English we have been sitting and sharing 

the story ‘The Train Ride. The children have 

been using symbols to say what they can see 

in the picture.  

 

In our Maths bucket time we have been 

focusing on numbers; writing the number and 

seeing how many each number is.  

 

In our Life Lessons bucket time our focus has 

been bodies and how they change during 

puberty.  

 

The children have also continued to work 

hard on their individual workstation tasks.  

 

WOW moments: 

Amelia we loved how independent you were 

during sports day. You saw the activities and 

knew how to complete them all by yourself.  

 

Bobby we are so proud of your reading and 

phonics work.  

 

Oliver we are very impressed with your typing 

on the computer. 

 

Andrew you have really enjoyed our group 

story times, it has been lovely watching you sit 

and listen to the story and saying new words.  

 

Cameron it has been great to see you 

become more and more confident each 

time you go to Windsor and Totnes class.   

 

Goodbye: 

Cameron will be leaving Chillingham class at 

the end of this term and moving up to Post 

16. We will all be very sad to see him go but 

we are excited about the opportunities Post 

16 will bring him. Have a super time Cameron.  

 

To everyone else, have a super summer 

holiday and the Chillingham team will see 

you all in September.  
 
 
 

  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 Tuesday 20th July – Last day of term 

 Friday 3rd September – First day of term 


